
PREQUALIFICATION OF ELECTRICAL LINE CONTRACTORS 

This is to notify electrical high voltage construction contractors that Public 
Utility District No. 1 of Snohomish County in Everett, Washington 
is prequalifying contractors for construction work for 2026.

The District anticipates several large Transmission and Distribution 
Line construction projects for 2026 and encourages contractors 
accustomed to performing large scale scopes of work to become 
prequalified to bid with the District. 

The application and instructions are available via our website at 
www.snopud.com; select “How Do I…”; select “Browse Contract Bids” scroll 
down to “Prequalification Application”. The categories of work are listed on the 
application. The deadline for acceptance of applications is 4:00 p.m. on 
Friday, August 29, 2025. 

WE ENCOURAGE MINORITY AND WOMEN'S BUSINESS 
ENTERPRISES TO APPLY 

Date: 
Publish: 

July 1, 2025 
July 3, 2025

http://www.snopud.com/

